










































South Carolina h Carolina 
STATE HOUSING  STATE HOUSING  
Finance and Development Authority Finance and Development Authority 
(803) 896-9001  •  300-C Outlet Pointe Blvd.  •  Columbia, South Carolina  29210 (803) 896-9001  •  300-C Outlet Pointe Blvd.  •  Columbia, South Carolina  29210 

M e m o r a n d u m  
Date: July 28, 2009 

To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Debra Seymour 

Subject: Amendment to Fiscal Year 2009-2010 Budget 
 
Attached for your consideration is an amendment to the fiscal year 2009-2010 budget.  This 
amendment provides budget authorization for the $17 million of Tax Credit Assistance Program 
(TCAP) funds that we expect to receive and disburse during the current fiscal year.  This 
program is part of the American Reinvestment and Recovery Act (ARRA) and was not enacted 
at the time you approved the FY 2009-2010 budget in July 2008. 
 
The Authority was allocated a total of $25.4 million of TCAP funds, the remaining $8.4 million 
that we expect to receive and disburse has been included in the Proposed Fiscal Year 2010-2011 
budget. 
 

“Housing South Carolina Is Our Business” 
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STATE HOUSING  STATE HOUSING  
Finance and Development Authority Finance and Development Authority 
(803) 896-9001  •  300-C Outlet Pointe Blvd.  •  Columbia, South Carolina  29210 (803) 896-9001  •  300-C Outlet Pointe Blvd.  •  Columbia, South Carolina  29210 

M e m o r a n d u m  
Date: July 28, 2009 

To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Debra Seymour 

Subject: Proposed Fiscal Year 2010-2011 Budget 
 
Attached for your consideration is the final budget proposal for the fiscal year 2010 – 2011.  This 
proposed budget document is identical to the one provided to you at the June board meeting for 
your review. 
 
The FY 2010-2011 proposed budget is $12,004,500 lower than the FY 2009-2010 approved 
budget.  The decrease is made up of a $13.5 million decrease in Program Expenses (Program 
Payments/Allocations and Housing Assistance Payments) and a $1.5 million increase in 
Operating Expenses.  The overall proposed budget decreased by 6%, Program Expenses 
decreased by 7.18% and Operating Expenses increased by 11.73%.  Of the total proposed FY 
2010-2011 budget, 7.38% represents Operating Expenses. 
 
However, the originally approved budget for FY 2009-2010 does not include the $17 million of 
Tax Credit Assistance Program (TCAP) funds that we anticipate receiving in FY 2009-2010.  
Approval to increase the FY 2009-2010 by $17,007,932 has been requested under a separate 
agenda item.  If the FY 2009-2010 TCAP adjustment is considered, the overall decrease is 
13.36% with Program Expenses decreasing by 14.88% and Operating Expenses increasing by 
11.73%.  The Program Expense decrease is largely due to the decrease in the amount 
Neighborhood Stabilization Program (NSP) funds and TCAP funds that will be disbursed since 
neither of these two programs are expected to last more than 2 – 5 years.  The increase in 
Operating Expenses is the result of needed replacement of information technology equipment, 
software for our multifamily programs and to replace outdated loan servicing software. 
 
The attached budget encompasses only those items that require submission to the General 
Assembly.  It excludes the Housing Trust Fund, Servicing Fees and bond related single family 
mortgage activity.   
 

“Housing South Carolina Is Our Business” 
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